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A Big Thank You
An extra special THANK YOU to the following individuals and
community partners who have generously donated to our Christmas
Hamper Project this year:
O.K Tire
Paula Kerpan
Econo Lumber
Alliance Church
P.A. Soundworks
Body Mechanics Salon & Spa
Farm World
Calvary Church
Dean & Carol Wilyman
Prince Albert Optimist Club
SUNTEP
Feeding Our Futures
First Baptist Church

Principal's Message
Welcome back Wolf Pack!
On behalf of our dedicated Westview School Staff, vice principal, Mr.
Matt Bergen, and myself we would like to wish all of our Westview
families a Happy New Year! We are happy to welcome back grade 1
teacher, Jordanne Estergaard to our school team.
We would like to take this time to reassure our families that we will
continue with our thorough school procedures regarding COVID to
ensure that our students, their families and our school staff are
safe. Quality educational programming will also continue to be a
priority here at Westview.
The start of each school day begins at home please continue to self-
assess your child(ren) each and every day to ensure they are healthy
and well for in person learning. If your child is unwell and needs to
stay home, please notify the school.
If your family is in need of rapid testing kits, please call the school
and we will make the necessary arrangements.
If at any time you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
call the school at (306) 922-4094 or email me personally @
carcand@srsd119.ca or Mr. Bergen @ mattbergen@srsd119.ca and
we will be happy to help you out.
Take real good care,
Cheryl Arcand & Matt Bergen
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Grade 6, 7 & 8 Badminton
First badminston practice for grade 6, 7 & 8 will be Monday, January 3rd,
2022 after school from 3:10 - 4:30. We will have games & practices on
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of that week after school
from 3:10 - 4:30. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wilyman.

Turkey Soup Lunch - January 19th
We will be having a Turkey Soup Lunch for students and staff on
Wednesday, January 19th. All COVID protocols will be implemented.

A Heartfelt Thank You
A huge thank you to the Alliance Church for the generous donation
of knitted toques and mitts!

School Community Council Meeting -
January 11th, 2022
Our next SCC meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 11th at 6:00
pm in the library. Please feel welcome to attend and bring your
suggestions for making improvements to our school. When parents
and school staff work together as a team, the students benefit!
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IMPORTANT BUSING INFORMATION

Arriving at school ON TIME:





Arriving on time to school doesn't just happen by accident....it

requires careful planning! it is important that children arrive at
school by 8:45 am everyday.

THANK YOU for your cooperation!
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No Classes - Monday, January 31st, 2022
PLC Day for Teachers

Community Announcements

Absence
If your child will be absent from school due to illness,
appointments, etc., please notify our office before 9:00am at 306-
922-4094 or enter their absence through the Edsby App. If you
have any questions regarding the Edsby App please feel free to
contact the school.
Thank you.
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Public Health's Pediatric Vaccination
Clinic @ Westview Public School on
Tuesday, Feb. 1st - 3:00 pm - 5:30 pm



Parent/Guardian must accompany 5 - 11 year olds
Students age 12+ can attend on their own IF they bring a
signed consent
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